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Village of Lake in the Hills to Celebrate 70th Anniversary 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Village of Lake in the Hills will celebrate its 
70th anniversary on November 29, 2022. Community members are 
invited to take part in a celebration featuring a Wall of History and 
cake and refreshments at Village Hall, located at 600 Harvest Gate, 
on November 29 at 9:00 a.m.  
 
Since the anniversary falls on “Giving Tuesday,” a day that 
emphasizes the importance of giving back on the Tuesday following 
Thanksgiving, the Village will partner with local food pantries and 
community organizations to celebrate. Attendees are encouraged to bring a non-perishable food 
item to donate to the Algonquin-Lake in the Hills Interfaith Food Pantry. 
 
“We are excited to celebrate this milestone,” said Director of Parks and Recreation Trevor 
Bosack. “The occasion offers an opportunity to appreciate the Village’s history and look forward 
to the future while supporting our community on Giving Tuesday.” 
 
Since 1952, Lake in the Hills has welcomed residents and businesses and provided a high quality 
of life. The Village offers exceptional services and a beautiful place to live and work with 
outdoor recreation areas, lively business centers, and convenient amenities. 
 
“The Village has grown immensely since its incorporation seventy years ago,” said Village 
President Ray Bogdanowski. “We are eager to come together in celebration of this anniversary, 
give back to our community, and look ahead to a bright future.”  
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